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A417 MISSING LINK SCHEME CONSULTATION – DRAFT RESPONSE 

 
Summary: Highways England has consulted the Board on the A417 Missing Link Public 
Consultation, which ends on 8th November.  The Board’s draft response is provided in 
Annex A.    
 
Recommendations: 
 

1. To endorse the Board’s draft response to the A417 Missing Link Public 
Consultation.  

 
Officer Ref: John Mills, Planning and Landscape Officer (01451 862004) 
 
Introduction 
 
1. Highways England launched the public consultation for the A417 Missing Link 

scheme on 27th September 2019.   
 

2. The A417 Missing Link consultation was a focal point for one of the Board’s site 
visits on 1st October 2019, when Board members discussed - and visited key 
locations associated with - the proposed scheme. 
 

3. The Board’s A417 Task & Finish Group has subsequently helped to draft the 
Board’s response to the A417 Missing Link consultation, which is attached in Annex 
A below. 

 
Supporting Paper(s):  
 
Appendix ‘A’ – The Board’s draft response for the A417 Missing Link public 
consultation. 
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